
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 005 of 2018 

REPAIRS TO West OUTER WALL AT STALBRIDGE LOCK APPROACH 

 

Further to NTM No 004/2018 

The works are still being carried out in the same location.   

The Protrusion has now been reduced to 50cm from the quay wall.   

A listening watch on VHF Channel 20 will be maintained throughout the works. 

Mariners are advised to contact “Stalbridge Lock” on VHF Channel 20 before entering the 

Garston Channel. 

A further Notice to Mariners will be issued on completion of the works. 

Ian Virtue 

Dock Master, Garston 


